
From Mark Stephenson, Principal Conservation Officer

To Ellouisa McGuckin, 

Date 3 June 2021 Reference 21/01713/FULL

Subject Lower Maypole Cottage  Maypole Lane Goudhurst Cranbrook

Proposal: Erection of a log store and potting shed and replacement doors to 
existing garage. (part retrospective)

Heritage Consultation Response

Application Address: Lower Maypole Cottage  Maypole Lane Goudhurst Cranbrook 
TN17 2QP

I have reviewed the application drawings and supporting documents 

The proposal for reconfiguration of the existing garage doors will not have an impact 
of the setting of the listed building

The wood shed is of such a size as to have no impact on the setting of the listed 
building

The proposed potting shed is relatively small but of substantial construction and of a 
style that might be called ecclesiastical or gothic in nature.  While I am not aware that 
there is any other structure on the site that would mirror this form or style, it is 
unlikely that the little structure would have an impact on the setting of the listed 
building and will perhaps appear like a small folly and as such provide interest to the 
setting.

I hope that this is of assistance

Mark Stephenson, 
Principal Conservation Officer


